1098-T Opt in Marketing Copy:

Headline or eamil subject:   Taxes made easier: sign up to receive your 1098-T form electronically!
Every tax season your school is required to mail  you a copy of Form 1098-T showing what you paid in tuition during the past year.  But did you know you have the option to receive this from electronically instead?
By selecting the electronic-only (paperless) delivery option within the Transact payment portal, you will receive it electronically instead of receiving the form via U.S. mail  The forms will be available to you as soon as they are published, no later than January 31 each year, and they will remain available to you indefinitely.  You will receive an e-mail reminder when the forms become available.   Not only will this save time and reduce paper, it makes filing your taxes just a little easier. 
To sign up for paperless delivery of your 1098-T:
1. Log in and access the Transact Payment portal as usual
1- Select ‘Tax Forms’ on the left navigation menu.
2- Below any available 1098-T forms, look for the “Sign up for paperless delivery!” section and click ‘Sign up’ .   
3- Agree to terms and conditions, and check the box to ‘agree’ to receive their 1098-T electronically only.
4- Note: If you change your mind and later want to switch back to a mailed, paper form, you can go back in and select “Resume paper delivery.”

Please note, that once you are opted in, if you would like your parent or family member to have access to this form, there are additional steps:
1. In the left navigation menu, go to “My Account” 
2. Look to the “Payers” section and click on the name of the Payer you would like to grant acess to
3. Under “Payer Access” check the box for “Allow access to statements” and save your changes.



